095678

Appendix B1

From: i

Sent: 13 July 2017 10:08

To: Licensing

Subject: OBJECTION TO GRANTING OF ALCOHOL LICENCE

| would like to raise my concerns regarding the application for a licence to sell alcohol at 116 BRUIN
STREET. This application was put forward by Darmesh Valobo.

« We already have several licensed premises within a very short distance of this address.

« Itis directly joined to residential properties.

« As this is a working household we have to go to bed at a reasonably early time and it is far from
unusual to be woken by drunken behaviour in the early hours of the morning.

« We are already experiencing drink related issues in the area -— noise, mess etc. | feel this will be
exaggerated with more access to cheap alcohol.

«  Asthere is a lot of competition on the sale of alcohol in the area | feel that they are going to have
to sell the alcohol as cheaply as possible and therefore encouraging the local alcoholics to frequent
the area.

| would appreciate your serious consideration on this matter.

Bruin Street
Leicester
LE4 5AY




